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Membership Drive: We will have a membership drive at St. Mary’s on the 
weekend of Nov 4-5.  Wear your Knights shirt to Mass and help out passing out 
literature.  Let’s show our colors. 

Tootsie Roll Drive: We collected $4950 this year for this most worthwhile 
cause.  Thank to you all of the brothers who took time out of their busy lives to 
make the lives of handicapped children a little easier and thank you to those 
brothers who donated directly. 

Memorial Mass: Our annual Memorial Mass will be held at the SMA House at 
269 Common St on Wednesday November 15 at 7PM.  This is a beautiful and 
intimate venue for our Mass to remember our members who have passed away.  
We will have a collation after.  Families are welcome. 

Saturday Knights Club: Our next meeting is on 
Saturday Nov 4 at 7PM.  We will have a 
“friendsgiving” night.  We will also be bringing non 
perishable food for our two Thanksgiving baskets 
that we donate to needy families.  Come join us.  
It’s a great chance to get together with our spouses 
and have lots of fun.   

Christmas Party at St. Mary’s: We will be spon-
soring a Christmas Party at St. Mary’s after the 
9AM Mass on December 3 for the children of Dedham.  If you would like to donate a 
toy for this effort, bring it that day or bring it up to the Council. 

The Men’s March: This will take place in Boston on the morning of Nov 4.  Consider 
joining with other men in Boston for this pro-life event.  The URL is Themens-
march.com 
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      Newsletter November 2023 

Motions: All 4 motions submitted in September were approved in October. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Nov 10 and 24 at 8PM at St Joseph’s Chapel 

Investment Club: The investment club will continue to meet on the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom. 

Exemplification Team: We hosted a Zoom Exemplification on Oct 24 and 
welcomed 8 new Knights to our order.  Great job! 

Coffee Hour at St. Mary’s: We resumed our coffee hour at St. Mary’s.  It’s 
usually the first Sunday of the month after the 9AM Mass.  Come join us.  It’s 
another way to serve our community and to be with your brothers. 

VA: Our once a month program at the VA Hospital in West Roxbury is going 
very well.  We meet at the VA Hospital in West Roxbury on the second 
Wednesday of the month at 9AM.  Any brother is welcome to assist. 

KC Club: $30 prizes to Dianne Griffin, Bob Black, Rita Kirwin, Mike Lembo    

Attendance Prize: Steve Riley, Jr $20 and Gene Koons $25 (not present) 

Motions 

1) That Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $250 to 10 tickets for a fund 
raiser for the family of Joe Devaney of Dedham, who unexpectedly passed away.  
Submitted by Rob Curran, PGK and seconded by Steve Riley, PGK. 

2) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $1000 for donation to the 
Grand Annual at St Marys.  Submitted by Steve Riley PGK  and seconded Frank 
Galvin PGK 

3) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $300 for the expenses of the 
memorial Mass. All unused funds to be returned to the council.  Submitted by 
Steve Riley PGK Seconded by Kevin Leach PGK. 

4) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $300 for the expenses of the 
Christmas party at St Marys on Dec 3rd. All unused funds to be returned to the 
council.  Submitted by Steve Riley PGK Seconded by Kevin Leach PGK. 

 


